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13 September 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

YEAR 3 REMINDERS: 
 
Homework  
Homework will be given out every Friday and will be due in the following Wednesday.  
 
Our current topic in history is Rocks and Soils. The children’s homework this week is to collect 
small rocks from the local field/park for us to analyse during our history lesson next week. No 
more than 4/5 rocks are needed to be brought in. The rocks can be brought in at any point before 
Wednesday and placed in the box in class.  
 
P.E  
P.E will be every FRIDAY. I’ve explained to the children that kits should be left in school and then 
taken them home to be washed during half-term. 
 
Guided reading books  
Guided reading books will be changed every Friday if the children have finished them (Please bring 
your book in your book bag every day to school). Children will read with staff throughout the 
week.   
 
Spellings             
Children will be provided with a spelling sheet every Friday and will have 1 week to practice these 
spellings at home. The children will then be tested on these spellings the following Friday.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to Mr Moorcroft at the end of the day.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher  
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